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DATE:  Thursday, February 3, 2022 

 

TO:  All School Administrators  

  

FROM: Carolyn Gough, Administrator of Teaching & Learning 

  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability 

   

SUBJECT: 2022 Educator Engagement Survey Administration 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

USBE board rule R277-325 requires that school districts administer the Educator Engagement 

Survey every other year opposite the USBE School Climate Survey (last administered in the spring 

of 2020-21). 

 

The survey will be distributed by Evaluation, Research & Accountability to all licensed school-

based educators (with the exception of administrators) in elementary, middle and high schools. The 

survey opens Monday, February 14th and closes Sunday, March 13th. USBE anticipates that the 

survey will take educators about 30 minutes to complete. USBE hopes to gather information about 

educator’s engagement in education and their perspectives related to the quality of their job 

experiences. The survey is confidential and the results will be reported in the aggregate. 

 

School administrators don’t need to do anything to distribute the survey, but they are encouraged to 

notify their faculty that the survey is coming. 

 

Survey results will be published for each school in Tableau after the survey closes. 

 

If you would like to preview the survey questions, you may do so here or you may view the pdf 

copy attached with this JAM memo. 

 

Please contact Ben Jameson in Evaluation, Research & Accountability with questions. 

chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/viewer.html?pdfurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schools.utah.gov%2Ffile%2F62071c33-26b6-4dde-8e89-32fd9865eefe&clen=134405
https://jordandistrict.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/preview/SV_9XYAh1GWfUoBGT4?Q_CHL=preview&Q_SurveyVersionID=current

